A.G.B.U. ALEX & MARIE MANOOGIAN SCHOOL
22001 Northwestern Highway ¢ Southfield, Michigan 48075

Phone: 248-569-2988
Fax: 248-569-1346

Ms. Dyana Kezelian — Principal of Elementary and Middle Schools
Dr. Hosep Torossian — Principal of High School

October 11, 2012

Re: School Parking Lot Safety

Dear Parents,

Last week there was an incidence of unsafe driving in the school parking lot. While the
vast majority of parents driving their children to our school exercise extreme diligence,
some parents, in their rush to get to work in the morning, exhibit unsafe driving by
cutting in front of other vehicles and speeding on their way out.

We urge all parents to exercise extreme caution while dropping off and picking up their
children. Our children are our most precious commodities, and their safety is our number
one concern.

We also ask all parents to be vigilant and to report any incidences of unsafe driving to the
school administration. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
Do el A
Dyana Kezelian Hosep Torossian Ed.D.

Principal Elem. / Middle School Principal High School



